
NOTICE

It has came to the notice of the MCC/DGHS/MoHFW that some of the
participating colleges/institutes/universities are not opening their respective
colleges/institute on Sunday i.e. on 20.08.2017 inspite of intimating in the
counselling schedule “For ensuring faithful obedience of the time schedule
and also keeping in view the limited time available for conducting of
counselling, All Participating Institutes are directed to treat all
Saturday, Sunday & Holidays (Except 15th August, 2017 Independence
Day) as working days in respect of  Counselling”.

Keeping in view of the above and short duration been given to the reportingof the allotted candidates the colleges/institutes/universities are advised tofollow the above directions so that the students do not face anyinconvenience and take admission on time within the prescribed schedule.
Notice posted on 19.08.2017


